
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

5th September 2021 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I would like to say a big well done for the excellent start your child has made to Year 7. Your child was one of the top 

five pupils in Year 7 for positive Class Charts points during their first week. This means that during their lessons they 

have shown excellent behaviour and a great attitude which has been recognised by their teachers. 

Best wishes, 

Mr R Goodman 

 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

Venerable Bede Church of England Academy 

Dayspring Trust 

 Tunstall Bank, Sunderland, SR2 0SX 

Telephone: 0191 523 9745     Fax: 0191 523 9775 

Email: venerable.bede@venerablebede.co.uk     Website: www.venerablebede.co.uk 

 Headteacher: Mr D Airey (BSc Hons) 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs G A Booth (BA Hons/M.Ed.) 


